
Come to the 50 Year Reunion
of the Saint Paul Harding Class of 1967

There’s a kind of hush ... are you Pickin’ up Good Vibrations? 
Listen...Do you want to know a secret? (Just don’t promise not to tell!)

We’ll Sing in the Sunshine... We’ll be feelin’ Glad All Over... You’ll be In With
the In Crowd! These aren’t wrinkles... we’re just Feelin’ Groovy, and I Like it
Like That!

Now we’re Wishin’ and Hopin’ you’ll Get On Up... Up, Up and Away... and be
Homeward Bound.

Take your Little GTO... or head to the Bus Stop. Take the Sloop John B. ... and
... Hang On Sloopy! Come Barefootin’... or maybe you need to Ferry Cross the
Mersey... or Take the Last Train to Clarksville.  Just Don’t Sleep in the
Subway, Darlin’ ... and make sure You’ve Got a Ticket to Ride.

Bring your Incense and Peppermints, and be The Leader of the Pack! Don’t sit
there listening to The Sounds of Silence,... don’t be a Nowhere Man. Whether
you’re currently The Boy From New York City, or The Little Old Lady From
Pasadena... a Wild Thing... or a Paperback Writer... there Ain’t No Mountain
High Enough to keep you from gettin’ to us now.

Let’s Keep Searchin’ for classmates. 

Join us
9.16.17



We’re Wishin’ and Hopin’ you’ll check the appropriate boxes and return
this card so you can really be In With the In Crowd!

□ I will absolutely attend.

□ I will almost certainly attend.

□ I will definitely not attend.

□ I would like to be involved in planning or execution.

□ I will go to the website to see if I can add contact info for  “missing” 
classmates.

We are also in the planning stages of possibly offering events on the days
before and/or after the main Saturday Reunion event. Please check the box if
you would be interested in any of these events.   □ FRIDAY    □ SUNDAY

My Name  _________________________________________________________

My email address is _________________________________________________

My cell phone number is _____________________________________________
If you are unable to attend the Reunion, or are attending but would like to help make
this a more memorable event, please feel free to send a donation to the address found on
our website: HardingClassReunion.com

Please fill out this 
reply card. 
Then detach the card, place 
a 45-cent stamp on it, and drop
it in the mail.

It will be extremely helpful in
finalizing our plans for this great
50th Reunion.

Or –
Go to our Facebook page:
St. Paul Harding Class of ’67

Or –
Go to our website:
HardingClassReunion.com

Or –
Email us at:
HardingReunion67@yahoo.com

September 16, 2017
at the Hillcrest Country Club, St. Paul, Minnesota

5:00 p.m. – Midnight  •  Casual Attire


